
 

             Leaving Certificate Results 2025 

 

Dear Parents and 6th Year Students, 

As you await the publication of the Leaving Certificate results on the 22nd of August, please know that you are all in the 

thoughts and prayers of the Scoil Dara community. 

 We are extremely proud of each and every one of our students, the great efforts made, and we wish you the very best 

over the coming days. We want to remind you that with a good heart and determination you will get on your chosen 

path and career. There are always options and avenues to achieve your goals in life, and we wish you every success and 

happiness in the journey ahead. 

In advance of next Friday please see information below on how to access your results. 

Leaving Certificate results are accessed through the Candidate Self Service Portal (CSSP) on the State Examinations 

Commission (SEC) website.  

You will need your examination number, account password and PPSN number for the portal. The results for the Leaving 

Certificate and Leaving Certificate Applied examinations are released on the specified date (August 22nd, 2025, at 10:00 

am).  

Here's a step-by-step guide: 

1. Go to the CSSP: Navigate to the Candidate Self Service Portal on the SEC website.  

2. Log in: Enter your examination number and password.  

3. View results: Once logged in, you will be able to view and print your results.  

4. CAO integration: Your results will also be transferred to the Central Applications Office (CAO).  

5. Check details: Ensure your examination number, subjects, levels, and results are accurate.  

6. Modify details (if needed): If you find any errors, use the "Modify Details" button to correct them.  

7. Contact SEC: If you have any questions or issues, you can contact the SEC Candidate helpline or email them 

8. Contacting the State Examinations Commission 

If a candidate needs to contact the SEC, the email address for candidate enquiries is 
candidateportal@examinations.ie  and the phone number is 090-6442702. 

We are here to support you at this time. If needed please do not hesitate to contact the school. 

 

Kindest Regards 

 

Michael Mc Donagh (Principal) 
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